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APPROVED FOR TRANSMITTAL 

Honorable Michael P. Victorino 
Mayor, County of Maui 
200 South High Street 
Wailuku, Hawaii 96793 

For Transmittal to: 

Honorable Keani Rawlins-Fernandez 
Chair, Economic Development & Budget Committee 
Maui County Council 
200 South High Street 
Wailuku, Hawaii 96793 

Dear Chair Rawlins-Fernandez: 

SUBJECT: FISCAL YEAR ("FY") 2020 BUDGET (WS-9) (EDB-1) 

This letter is sent to request an extension, up to and including Monday, April 15, 
2019, in which to respond to the above-referenced matter. In order for the Department 
of Water Supply to do a thorough job in replying to your request, we are requiring 
additional time to perform diligent research. 

In advance, thank you for your attention to this matter. If you have any further 
questions, please contact me. 

Sincerely, 

JEFFREY T. PEARSON, P.E. 
Director 
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